
 

We have many Regular Events happening in our churches around the Circuit.    
Please Pray for, Share & Support these events wherever & whenever you can. 

Baby Buddies is a weekly get together for expectant and new parents.  A chance to eat 
cake, drink tea and relax.  Every Tuesday 1.00pm to 3.00pm at Uttoxeter Methodist 
Church.  Please circulate this special regular event to people you know and also to pray 
for the helpers who are leading this new adventure  

Bi-monthly Coffee Mornings at Winshill Methodist Church.  Every other month on 
Saturday mornings.  Everybody Welcome – please check special events, current plan, 
website and/or Facebook Page for dates & times 

 

Café Style Worship at Winshill Methodist Church once a month at our Sunday evening 
worship.  All are welcome – please see the plan for more information. 

 

The Circuit Leadership Team meet at various times each month and then once a month 
for a full CLT Meeting – please pray for all of the members of the Circuit Leadership Team 
for their work for our Circuit.  We are looking for new Circuit Stewards if you feel this is 
something you would be interested in and would like more information please speak 
with Rev’d Mike. 

 

Draycott Methodist Church is OPEN every Wednesday 9.00am-4.00pm for quiet 
Reflection & Prayer.  Teas served every Wednesday 2.30pm till 4pm  

Draycott in the Clay Teas every Wednesday! 2.30pm – 4.00pm 
 

Farming Life Centre Social at Boylestone Methodist Church 2.00pm – 4.00pm on fourth 
Thursday every month.  For more information please contact Rev’d Stella. 

 

Hilton’s Coffee Morning every Thursday at 10.30am followed by a weekly prayer 
meeting at 11.30am.  All are Welcome! 

 

Hilton Methodist Church Choir meet together with their wonderfully gifted Organist 
and Choir Master, Roger Sharpe. They meet Tuesdays at 7.30pm and would welcome 
new members!  

Hilton Methodist Church’s Walking Group meet each Tuesday at 10.00am 
 

Holy Communion at Stanton Manor with members from Stanton Methodist Church & 
Rev’d Mike Redshaw on the last Wednesday of every month at 10.00am 

 

Julian Meetings start at 7.00pm on the last Thursday of every month at various Churches 
in our Circuit – please pray for the continual good work that Susan Laws does around 
our Circuit in organising these events  

Knit & Natter at 9.30am followed by Quilting Group at 11.30am every Wednesday at 
Short Street Methodist Church 

 



Let’s Praise at Stanton Methodist Church – Contemporary Worship usually the 3rd 
Sunday each month at 7.30pm for an 8.00pm start.   

Contact Susan Laws for more information  

We are lucky to have several Messy Churches in our Circuit.  Please support these by 
seeing if you can help and/or include them in your prayers for both the helpers and the 
families involved in our Messy Churches in Barton, Etwall, Short Street and Winshill  

We have many Mums & Toddlers Meetings/Groups happening in various churches in 
our Circuit which are run by our family worker Susan Laws.  Tuesdays at Stretton 
Methodist Church, Wednesdays at Winshill, Thursdays at St Thomas’s and Fridays at 
Short Street.  Please support these events and Susan with prayers for all she does for 
our Circuit  

One Fellowship Group meets in the school room at Winshill Methodist Church at 
2.30pm on the first Tuesday of every month.  All are Welcome! 

 

Open the Book in schools in Etwall and Hilton 
 

Rainbow Services at Draycott all at 2.00pm once a month – please see Circuit Plan for 
more information  

Soup and Crusty Lunches 12noon - 2pm – see special events for current dates. 
Soup, bread & dessert £4.00 – Everybody Welcome  

at Barton Methodist Church 
 

Stepaside at Boylestone at 10.30am every 3rd Thursday each month 
 

Stretton’s Coffee Morning 9.30am – 11.00am every Tuesday 
 

St Thomas’s Coffee Morning 10.00am – 11.30am every 1st Saturday each month 
 

St Thomas’s Wednesday Group at 7.30pm every 1st & 3rd Wednesday each month  

 

Barton’s Traidcraft Coffee Morning and Sale of Tools in aid of Tools for Self-Reliance.  

Starts 10.00am on 1st Saturday every month 
 

Used Postage Stamps the Circuit Office is still collecting these for Macmillan, please 
send any that you collect to Caroline and/or for delivery details if you can support this 
charity in this way  

  

 



 

Regular Circuit Bible Studies & Prayer Group Meetings include: 

A small group of us meet together with Rev’d Mike for Lyfe, each month on the first and 
third Thursday mornings, where Mike leads us in studies using the Lyfe resources.  
Please contact the Circuit Office or Rev’d Mike for more info and venues for this bible 
study.  

Barton’s Bible Study, last Thursday every month  

Please contact Barton Methodist Church (Julie Skinner on 01283 713403 or  
John Jay on 01283 712793) for more details about times 

 

Hatton Methodist Church Bible Fellowship – Led by Rev’d Doug Allen  

NOW! – Meeting on Tuesdays at 2.30pm in the rear rooms at the back of the church 

on Scropton Road, Hatton, Derbyshire. 

 

Hilton’s Man to Man Meetings  
 

Hilton’s Prayer Meetings every Thursday 11.30am 
 

Hilton’s House Fellowship meet twice a month  
 

Prayer & Personal Reflection every Wednesday 9.00am – 4.00pm at Draycott in the Clay 
 

Stanton’s Tuesday Fellowship every 1st Tues every month 7.30pm at 22 Appleby Glade 
 

Stretton Life House Fellowship Group meets at 7.30pm on 2nd Thursday of each month  
at different houses in the village. 

 

Uttoxeter Bible Study Group fortnightly on a Thursday 1.30pm to 3.00pm. 
Please contact Anne Dobson & Sue Cattermole for more information 

 

Uttoxeter Men’s Bible Study Group on the last Thursday of the month.  
Please see Special Events during Lent 2019 and/or contact Steve Dobson for more info 

 

Uttoxeter Prayer Group every Wednesday at 10.00am  

With Holy Communion on first Wednesday of every month  

Woodmill Bible Study at 2.30pm on the second Monday every month  
at 30 Lightwood Road, Yoxall. 

Please contact Alan and Sheila Richardson for more information  

Please note:  These events are the only events known by the Circuit Office.  
 If you are aware of other events happening in your churches which you would like to be 

included in this Monthly Newsletter, please ensure all details of your events are sent to the 
Circuit Office by the third Wednesday of every month, so these can be sent out at the start of 

every month. (Email system allowing!!) 
 


